
Sunday Snapshot -Families 

Week of January 22nd, 2018 

 

Good Evening King School families, this is Dr. Gray with your Sunday Snapshot for the week of January 
22nd, 2018.  
 

 Attention Parents of 5th grade Band members. On Tuesday January 23rd, there will be an 

after school rehearsal from 2:30-4:30pm. This rehearsal is in preparation for 

Wednesday’s concert, and you can contact Mr. Plesnarski with any questions or 

concerns.  

 On Wednesday January 24th at 7:00 pm we will have our 5th grade Band and Orchestra 

concerts. The band concert will be held in the gym, and the orchestra concert in the 

cafeteria. Mr. Plesnarski and Mrs. Corke sent home information with the arrival times 

and other concert details. Just a reminder, students must wear their black “MLK Music” 

shirts.  

The PTO will be selling snacks for you to enjoy, and will also have other items to 

purchase, like the King bags, and bracelets. Proceeds of all items sold by the PTO will 

support activities and programs for our students. 

 Parents, just a reminder to follow us on Twitter using the handle “@principalmlk”  You 

will receive periodic updates about the wonderful learning experiences and activities 

taking place at King School. We would like as many families as possible to follow us.  

 Friday’s school spirit day will be “Twin Day”. This an opportunity for you and a friend (or a 

group of friends) to dress alike for the day. 



 

I hope you and your families have a positive and productive week. 

“Let’s Remember to Stay Connected” 

 


